UPDATE - ADDITIONAL SAILINGS ON ASIATO
NORTH EUROPE TRADES

MSC CUSTOMER ADVISORY

Geneva, Switzerland, 4 February 2019

Dear Customers,

We would like to inform you that MSC Mediterranean Shipping Company SA will exclude additional sailings during
the Chinese New Year from Asia to North Europe.

However, you may continue to place bookings as usual as we are arranging alternate routings:

WEEK 7 OMISSION:

SILK SERVICE

Voyage FS 907W, ETA Xingang 09.02.2019

To and Via: Sines, via Sines, Bremerhaven and Gdansk

All shipments from Xingang, Kwangyang, Ningbo, Shanghai, Yantian and Tanjung Pelepas will be served via
alternative services.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this blanking, please contact our MSC local offices.

Thanks for your support,

Mediterranean Shipping Company SA




